1 Read the film review and mark the sentences T (true) or F (false).

Runaway Bride

Directed by Garry Marshall, this is a romantic comedy. It is set in a small town in America. The film is about a woman who is afraid of getting married. Julia Roberts plays Maggie Carpenter, the woman who has run away from three of her own weddings.

Ike Graham, a reporter, first meets Maggie when he goes to talk to her because he wants to write an article about her. He makes friends with all her friends and family, and eventually, he and Maggie fall in love. However, Maggie runs away from their wedding and breaks Ike's heart.

The actors in the film, especially Richard Gere and Julia Roberts, are excellent. The film is full of funny and amusing moments. Furthermore, it has an emotional ending.

Runaway Bride is a film everyone should see. I recommend it as a great film for watching on a rainy, Sunday afternoon.

- 1. One of the main characters is called Julia Roberts.
- 2. Maggie Carpenter has been married three times.
- 3. Ike Graham stars in this film.
- **4.** The main characters fall in love from the beginning of the film.
- **5.** According to the writer, the film is well worth seeing.

2 Read the conversation and then answer the questions.

Peter is phoning the seawater club.

Peter: "Good afternoon. I was reading a local magazine last night when I noticed an advertisement for your club and I decided I'd like to join your club."

Judy: "That's wonderful. Can you swim?"

Peter: "Yes, at least 800 metres?"

Judy: "Good. Which lessons would you like to register for?"

Peter: "I don't really know."

Judy: "How about wakeboarding?"

Peter: "No, I learnt to wakeboard last year in Spain with my family. I did it for two weeks! I'm going again this summer so it would be nice to learn something different."

Judy: "Why don't you try snorkeling? The marine life

is amazing."

Peter: "That sounds like a good idea. I loved learning about marine life in biology lessons at school last year but I chose chemistry instead this year. When are the lessons?"

Judy: "On Thursday and Sunday afternoons, for 2

hours, starting at 2 o'clock."

Peter: "That's great. I'll be there on Sunday!"
Judy: "Thanks for your call, I'll see you on Sunday."

- **6.** What was Peter doing when he saw the information about the Seawater club?
- A He was wakeboarding.
- B He was reading a magazine.
- C He was studying for chemistry exam.
- 7. Where did Peter and his family go on holiday last year?
- A They did not go on holiday.
- B They went to Spain.
- C They went snorkeling in France.
- **8.** Why didn't Peter want to have wakeboarding lessons?
- A He learnt to wakeboard last year.
- B He doesn't like wakeboarding.
- C He cannot swim more than 800 metres.
- 9. Why did Peter choose to go snorkeling?
- A Because he chose chemistry at school this year.
- B Because he loved learning about marine life.
- C Because he hated wakeboarding.
- 10. When will Peter go snorkeling?
- A Tuesday at 2 o'clock.
- B Sunday at 11 o'clock.
- C Sunday at 2 o'clock.

3 Complete the conversation with the words below. Dean: We still haven't decided how we're going to get to Rome. 11 go by train? Liz: You can't be serious! Dean: Of course I am. When you 12 by train it's so romantic! Just think, we 13 a train in London, catch a ferry in Dover and then travel all night down through Europe by train while we are sleeping! It could be good fun. Liz: Well maybe, but I want time to see Rome! And there's a big problem with the train. I looked on the Internet and there's a train strike in France next week. Dean: Oh well, there's always something. 15 ? Would you like to fly there? plane means we arrive in just two hours and we can see everything. Mario and Liz: Of course. Going 16 at the airport. Lucia can 17 ! I have to admit I was really 19 by the idea of going Dean: Yes, I suppose you're right. What 18_ by train. Well, at least flying will give us more time to 20_____ in Rome. Could you book the flight? Liz: Okay! C)Why don't we B) Must we 11 A) How about C)will travel B)travel A)do a travel 12 C)get in B)get on A)have 13 C)irritated B)sad 14 A)afraid C) isn't there B) is there A)doesn't it 15 C)with B)by A)in 16 C)turn us down B)take us on A)pick us up 17 C)a pity B)a mess A)is up 18 C)exciting B)excited A)fed up 19 C)shopping A)go sightseeing B)seeing monuments 20 4 Complete each gap with the correct word formed from the word in brackets. 21 He has the habit of interrupting other people when they're talking. (ANNOY) 22 So much isn't good for that old woman. (EXCITE) 23 I know the length of the table is 1.20 metres, but what's the? (WIDE) 24 people suffer when the weather is freezing and they have nowhere to sleep. (HOME) 25 The actors in that film are completely I've never heard of any of them. (KNOW) 26 These are the most serious......problems nowadays. (ENVIRONMENT) 27 A lot ofpeople are going to come on Monday. (FAME) 28 You will not feel anything, the surgery is.....(PAIN) 5 Choose the best option. 29 The meeting will be at four o'clock. D)holding C)holded A)hold B)held 30 His work is yours. D)good as C)gooder A)as good as B)better as 31 There was an accident traffic lights. A) in B)on C)into

D)turn it over

32 I want to watch TV. Can you?

A)turn on it

B)turn it off

C)turn it on

33 His doctor told him to give up A)smoke B)smoking C)to smoke D)smoked
34 The bookby him 200 years ago. A) has been written B) have been written C) was written D) had written
35 I will be happy if she the exam. A) will pass B) pass C) passes D) will passes
36 I was trying tothe bus but then I decided to wait for the other one. A) get on B) get of C) get off D get out
37 '' I am working like a dog.'' He said helike a dog. A) is working B) were working C) have been working D) was working
6 Write the synonyms from the box next to each adjective. There are some extra words.
Huge, furious, clever, terrified, filthy, exhausted, dull, great
38 BIG 39 TIRED 40 ANGRY 41 DIRTY 42 BORING
7 Which activity does not belong to the job?
43 A DOCTOR: (A)looks after ill people – (B)delivers parcels – (C)reads scientific journals – (D)can work on a ship
44 A CARPENTER: (A)cuts grass – (B)cuts wood – (C)makes furniture – (D)repairs buildings.
45 AN ARCHITECT:(A)designs buildings – (B)prepares drawings – (C)follows building regulations – (D)repairs cars.
46 A JOURNALIST: (A)interviews people – (B)fights fires – (C)attends press conferences – (D)writes notes.
47 A MUSICIAN: (A)translates texts – (B)plays an instrument – (C)organizes publicity – (D)composes.
8 Check the spelling. If the word is written correctly, put a tick. If not, rewrite it.
48 sucessful
49 coffee
50 ilegal
51 helpfull
52 chalenge bushiness

9 Translate into English.

53 Johny Depp je pravdepodobne najpopulárnejší a najlepšie platený herec na svete.

- 54 Doteraz hral v niekoľkých filmoch a teraz natáča nový film.
- 55 J. Depp sa narodil v Kentucky, vyrastal na Floride
- 56 a chcel sa stat rockovou hviezdou.
- 57 V roku 1998 sa stretol so svojou partnerkou.
- 58 Uvidel ju vtedy, keď práve vychádzala von z hotela
- 59 a ihned' sa do nej zamiloval.
- 60 Táto dvojica má 2 deti a bývajú vo Francúzsku.